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Foster Garvey is pleased to announce the firm's Public Finance

practice has received a national first place ranking for Top Bond

Counsel (Competitive) by The Bond Buyer's Full Year 2023

rankings. This recognition comes with 21 issues valued at more

than $3.8 billion.

The rankings, which were finalized on January 19, 2024, reflect

bond counsel transaction volume, encompassing all long-term

municipal new issues underwritten during the first nine months

of 2023.

Our Public Finance practice has earned national acclaim in the

municipal securities industry for over 75 years. Foster Garvey

attorneys are highly regarded by issuers, underwriters, rating

agencies, and bond insurers. They played integral roles in

establishing the National Association of Bond Lawyers and the

American College of Bond Counsel. Moreover, Foster Garvey’s

Public Finance practice holds a top-ranking position in

Washington State, as recognized by U.S. News - Best Lawyers in

America®.


